

Ahavath Messiah Ministries Prayer Letter - August 2014

You know you're getting old when you are happy to see Summer come to an end. This Summer has been one of the toughest I can remember and I am looking forward to getting into the normal routine of the Fall and Winter months. That said, I must say that through it all, the Lord blessed in so many wonderful ways. Despite some last minute cancellations we managed to keep a busy schedule of church meetings in August with the altars full in most every meeting. Just last week in the Sunday morning church service the Pastor knelt at the altar with a young man and led him to the Lord. Across the Metroplex in that Sunday evening church service a young lady came to faith following the service. Earlier in the month a man responded to the invitation in the morning service and received the Lord as his Savior. What a great way to close out the Summer!

We are getting ready to do our next tract mailing. All of the envelopes have been addressed and the postage provided by so many people in the churches in which I preach. Michele has parsed these out to several to help stuff the envelopes and we have most of these back and ready to mail. We are just waiting for the last 150 to be completed and we will put the next 1,000 in the mail! Please keep these Jewish people who will be receiving these in your prayers. We are praying that they will read the tract and respond, allowing me the opportunity to develop a rapport which will enable me to witness to them. We will then start preparing the next batch to be mailed. If you would like to help us in this project please contact Michele at AhavathMessiah@aol.com.

My 2015 Israel tour is continuing to attract new participants. Despite the events in Gaza we did not see people cancelling for fear. Now that there has been a permanent truce reached we look to see the remaining seats fill up. At the present there is still room for you but I would urge you to reserve your seat as soon as possible! We have a website for our tour with a secure registration page allowing you sign up online. You can reach it by clicking the link on our ministry web page or by logging on to http://events.SignUp4.com/reichmanisrael2015. You can also email me at AhavathMessiah@aol.com with any questions you may have.

Michele and I remain grateful for your faithful prayer and financial support. Apart from you our ministry could not be possible. Please always remember that it is by your mercy that they shall obtain mercy! Romans 11:30-31.

In Messiah,

Dr. Al Reichman

Ahavath Messiah Ministries

Ahavath Messiah Ministries Mission Statement

Ahavath Messiah translated from Hebrew means Love Messiah.

The purpose of Ahavath Messiah Ministries is to take the Love of Messiah to Jewish people so that they may come to faith in the Messiah of Israel. Equally as important is the need for us to encourage the believers in the churches to embrace their responsibility to extend their witness of Messiah to Jewish people.

Did you know that Israel is the only nation on earth that resurrected an ancient language, Hebrew, as it's national language?

Dr. Reichman,

On behalf of PABC, we would like to thank you for coming and speaking to our church today. We are so blessed by the Good News you have brought to us. God bless you! PABC Family

Support and Donations Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218-9228 281-599-7411 www.myclickandgive.com

Sending Church: Hallmark Baptist Church Fort Worth, Texas Rev. Mike Haley, Pastor

For more information, or to schedule Dr. Reichman, contact us at ahavathmessiah@aol.com or call us at 817-263-9968